
noosa.qld.gov.au

Information for Motorists
Bus zones are located throughout the Noosa Shire. These zones are used by scheduled bus services to
pick up and set down passengers in a safe location.  Unless otherwise signed, bus zones are active 24
hours a day, every day of the year.

Stopping in a Bus Stop
A driver (except a driver of a bus) must not stop at a bus zone, or on the road, within 20m before a bus
zone or 10m after the bus zone.  Passenger transfer vehicles (e.g. Connexion) are not buses and are not
allowed to stop or park in a bus zone.

What if I park my vehicle there?
Council Parking Officers conduct regular patrols across the region to ensure the safety of cyclists,
motorists, and pedestrians.  Stopping in a Bus Zone may result in a Parking Infringement Notice being
issued in accordance with the State Law. 

How can I report unlawful parking?
If you are concerned about a vehicle parked unlawfully,
please contact Council and an officer will investigate the matter.

Stopping in a Bus Zone

For more information
Visit: 9 Pelican Street, Tewantin
Email: mail@noosa.qld.gov.au
Call: (07) 5329 6500
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